Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland,

Ratepayers should not be charged for a project LibertyUtilities did not complete and the people
of NH did not need. We want real investments in clean renewable energy.

Thank you,

Leaf Seligman

Hancock, NH

We have to study how to be tender with each other until it becomes habit. —Audre Lorde



